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Archdiocese of 

Birmingham 

21st July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

‘For I know the plans I have for you, says the Lord. They are plans for good and not for 

disaster, to give you faith and a hope’ 

Jeremiah 29:11 

 

We’ve made it!! 

This academic year has felt more ‘normal’ post COVID. The last few weeks have been 

extremely busy and I want to thank you for all of your support and understanding with 

every development, activity and challenge. The school fete was a great success, huge 

thanks to Kate Lowe and the Friends team and to all staff and parents who helped and 

supported us last Saturday.  We made a profit of £ 4205.18 which was announced during 

both Golden Certificate assemblies yesterday.  

It has great to welcome so many of you into school this week for the leavers mass, Golden 

Certificates, and today the leavers assembly. Thank you to all of you who have attended. 

Year 6 have had a truly great week and we wish them all well as they move from St 

Joseph’s to their respective high schools to begin Year 7. Thank you to all of their parents 

for their support throughout their time at St Joseph’s. 

The staff of St Joseph’s school continue to work tirelessly for your children to ensure that 

they experience the very best. We all deserve a rest now to be recharged for the new year. 

The new academic year welcomes back Miss Haines from her maternity leave. Mrs 

Atkinson will be with us for a short time before she leaves to have her second baby early in 

the new term.  

We wish Mrs McDonagh well as she leaves to explore new challenges. She will be missed 

and goes with our love, prayers and best wishes.  

This just leaves me to wish you from, myself, the governors and staff a restful summer and 

we look forward to welcoming you all back on 6th September 2023.  

Yours in faith and partnership 

 

Mrs Louise Bury 

Headteacher 
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